
 
January 24, 2022 
 
To: Recent ExxonMobil Foundation Educational Matching Gift and Volunteer Involvement Program Participants and 

Grant Recipients 
 
Re: New CyberGrants Online Platform Now Active 
 
Last month, we informed recent Educational Matching Gift and Volunteer Involvement Program participants and grant 
recipients of the transition to a new CyberGrants site that will be used to submit and certify grant requests. The new 
website, www.cybergrants.com/exxonmobil/login, is now active and ready for use. As a first-time user in this new 
system, you will be asked to create a password on the login page. 
 
Instructions for logging in and applying for and certifying Educational Matching Gifts and Volunteer Involvement 
Program grants through the new website are attached and also available on the website. Historical information 
regarding pending and previous requests for grants has already been transferred to the new website. Therefore, please 
do not resubmit requests for grants made prior to the transition. 
 
As a reminder, requests for Educational Matching Gifts or Volunteer Involvement Program grants are subject to review 
and approval by the ExxonMobil Foundation. Applications are reviewed to determine eligibility and compliance with 
program guidelines. Program guidelines are attached for your reference and available on the website. 
 
As is the case with any transition to a new technology or process, we understand that you may have questions or 
experience temporary technical issues. Please contact CyberGrants at exxonmobilsupport@cybergrants.com or (877) 
807-0204 should you have any questions about logging into the new website. We kindly ask, however, that you carefully 
review the website instructions before contacting CyberGrants.  
 
Please note that the previous EasyMatch email address will no longer be active. You may consider adding the 
“cybergrants.com” domain to your email platform’s “safe list” to ensure that you receive and can respond to 
communications in a timely fashion. 
 
We appreciate your participation in the Foundation’s programs and your patience as we complete the transition to the 
more modern and effective website. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Holbrook 
Executive Director, ExxonMobil Foundation 
 
c: Kevin Murphy, President 
 
This is an official message from the ExxonMobil Foundation via its EasyMatch system; it is not a phishing attack or test. 

http://www.cybergrants.com/exxonmobil/login

